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Curriculum Technology Integration 

●​ I continue to review and update all curriculum integration and rostering. There has been 
a significant change in the way that we roster our programs. I look forward to more 
control and advanced support provided to our staff.  

●​ I have renewed District software purchases and licensing for curriculum-related 
purposes. 

●​ SOPPA Agreements are currently being updated. 
 
Professional Development 

●​ I continue to administer our PD+ platform and maintain relevant professional 
development records. There are several District-sponsored events this summer. 

 
Library Media Services 

●​ I am proud to report that I have been voted Treasurer of the Illinois Heartland Library 
System, of which Dupo CUSD 196 is a member, and I am a school library trustee 
representative. I was seated for my 2nd year of a 3-year term and will continue to 
advocate for over 230 member school libraries.  
 

Student Information Systems & Data Reporting 
●​ All reporting is up-to-date.  
●​ The District report card verification cycle will be opening soon and we should expect 

formal SY25 assessment scores in the near future. Once released, I will begin 
verification and analysis. 
 

Public Relations 
●​ I attended the IHLS Finance Committee meeting on July 14th. 
●​ I attended the Dupo / E.C. Chamber of Commerce meeting on July 17th. 
●​ I attended and represented Dupo CUSD 196 at the IHLS Board of Directors meeting as 

a public school liaison on July 22nd. 
 
Other 

●​ Online Registration Part 3 is currently open. We are 41% complete. 
●​ I have assisted Mr. Aldridge with various technology tasks and user support. Additionally, 

summer technology inventory is currently underway.​
 

Respectfully submitted by Michael Treece: July 22, 2025 
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